
SURVEY 

(Proposed) Freedom Camping Bylaw 

Feedback needed by 28 February 2025. 

Please send completed survey to info@tararuadc.govt.nz  
or drop off to your nearest council service centre or library. 

 

Your privacy is important to us. Any personal information collected through this survey will be 
used solely for the purpose of gathering information for council decision-making regarding 
local management of freedom camping. We will not share your personal details with third 
parties unless required by law. 

For more information on how Tararua District Council collects, uses, and protects your 
personal information, please refer to our full privacy statement on our website. 

About You 

Name  

Phone   

Email  

Where  
you live 

I usually live in the Tararua District 

I usually live outside of Tararua District 

I usually live outside of New Zealand 

 
Where do you currently Freedom Camp in the Tararua District? 

Please list the sites you use most often 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:info@tararuadc.govt.nz


Are you aware of any problems / issues at any of these sites? If yes, please tell us more: 

Site Problem 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

Do we have enough sites for Freedom Camping in the Tararua District? 

�������� ������ �������� 

Not enough Just right Too many 

 

What do you think is a fair “maximum nights stay” for a freedom camping site?  

���������� ���������� ���������� ���������� ���������� ���������� +  ���������� 

1 night 2 nights 3 nights + Other:_______ 

 

Should there be limits on the number of vehicles allowed at a site at any one time? 

�� � 

Yes No 

 

  



What types of camping should be allowed at Freedom Camping sites in the Tararua 
District? 

 Self-contained Vehicles Only 

 Tents Only 

 Both – Self-contained Vehicles and Tents 

 Other: 

 

Would you like to see certain sites included (allowed to camp) or excluded (not allowed 
to camp) within the proposed Freedom Camping Bylaw? If yes, please tell us where and 
why: 

 

 

 

 

When you have been freedom camping in other areas, was there anything that worked 
well that you would be keen to see considered for the Tararua District? 

 

 

 

 


